
Rt. 12, Frederick, Md. 21701 
3/11/77 

Mr. Micheal Aewton 
General Delitery 
Nashville, Indiana 47448 

Dear Mr. Newton, 

This is my pe4mission for you to quote from Frame-Up as you state. 

I wish you well with your book. 

I would caution you against taking the word of the House comcLittee on 

either assassination. The same goes for those who have recently grabbed that 

bandwagon and those who have a late interest in the King assassination. You 
will find that most of the allegations are not factual, out of context or are 
unjustified embellishments on information that is not first-hand. 

The rural routes ate4ad'here have been renumbered. We are no* It. 12. 

Thank you for ypur comments. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 



March 8, 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rte. 8 
Frederick, MD 

Dear Sir: 

I have read with great interest and admiration several of your 
books dealing with the assassinations of President Kennedy and Dr. 
Martin Luther King. It is with regard to the latter case that I have 
addressed this letter to you. 

I am presently some 2/3 completed with a book of my own covering 
the facts of the King assassination, which I hope to have published 
soon under the title, A CASE OF CONSPIRACY: JAMES EARL RAY AND THE 
ASSASSINATION OF MARTIN LUTHER KING. 

It would be of great assistance to me if I might obtain written 
permission from you to quote at random certain brief segments of your 
own 1971 book, FRAME-UP. I assure you that any and all such quotes from 
your work would be clearly labeled as such in the reference citations, 
complete with your name, title, and page numbers. Additionally, I intend 
to include in my preface a brief review of FRAME-UP, pointing out that 
it has been the only book among five written to date which exposed many 
of the unanswered questions about the King assassination. 

I sincerely hope that you will be kindly disposed toward my request. 
I eagerly await your answer, and remain, 

Sincerely yours, 

Michael Newton 
General Delivery 
Nashville, Indiana 47448 


